COUNTY OF MILWAUKEE
INTEROFFICE COMMUNICATION

DATE: September 29, 2017
TO: Supervisor Theo Lipscomb, Chair, County Board of Supervisors
FROM: Teig Whaley-Smith, Director, Department of Administrative Services

SUBJECT: Informational Report: National Pension Overview and Milwaukee County
Fiscal Assessment

REQUEST
There is no request at this time; this report is for informational purposes only.

REPORT

The Retirement Sustainability Taskforce met on September 26, 2017. A presentation was
made by David Draine, Senior Officer Public Sector Retirement Systems Project from PEW
Charitable Trusts of their report entitled “National Pension Overview and Milwaukee County
Fiscal Assessment”. The presentation, along with an accompanying report is attached.

RECOMMENDATION
This report is for informational purposes only.

Téig Whaley-Smith, Director
Department of Administrative Services

Attachments (2)

cc.  Chris Abele, County Executive
Raisa Koltun, Chief of Staff, Office of the County Executive
Kelly Bablitch, Chief of Staff, County Board of Supervisors
Steve Cady, Research & Policy Director



